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I am a resident of the Southern Highlands I totally object to the establishment of a plastics recycling 
development in its present proposed location which will, without doubt, impact detrimentally upon the 
residents of the nearby vacinity and wider area including on water and air quality. The Highlands is a wide 
catchment area for drinking water which services, through supply, the Sydney Basin populations.  

The company wanting to establish the development has recommended that on certain weather occasions it 
would advise that local residents keep inside. 

This is a health disaster waiting to happen and the recycling plant should be relocated to an area serviced by 
infrastructure in a remote location. With thousands of square kilometres of remote space one would wonder 
why the plant is proposed to be set up in the very backyard of a significant, healthy population. 

The appalling lack of independent scientific research specific to this development provided by the plastics 
company and the NSW Government is so deeply deficient that one wonders how the setting-up of a plant in this 
proximity to population has ever progressed as far as it has.  

As a resident of the Southern Highlands I reject the proposed establishment of a plastics recycling plant in its 
current location or anywhere other than in a remote location away from population, water catchment and 
roads which are already burdened with the growing population in this area and across the Highlands.  

It cannot proceed. 
 

 




